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• Attended LAUSD SELPA Local Plan Revision Committee on 
Wednesday, February 14. The committee has completed its 
revisions. The 2018 Local Plan will be presented by the 
Department of Special Education at CAC’s March meeting. 

 

• Pedro Salcedo reached out to CAC to inform that the state of 
California has determined that Special Education will be a 
subgroup of LCAP. Department of Special Education has been 
asked to give CAC more detailed information about this change 
including how CAC will participate, how LAUSD will receive input 
from parents of Special Education students, and how this will be 
implemented. 


	CAC chairperson’s report
	February 21, 2018

